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May 21, 2011 

 

Randy Collins, Chairman 

Sonoma County Fire Chiefs’ Association 

 

Dear Randy, 

 

As Chairman and on behalf of the Board of Directors and membership of the Sonoma County 

Paramedic Association, and on behalf of all emergency medical services workers, I want to take 

this opportunity to thank you for your generous support of the 18
th 

Annual Survivors Reunion.  I 

have been involved with this event since its inception and I have to say this year was the best.  It 

was the best because the SCPA was able to put the extra touches on the event that in previous 

years were not possible due to financial constraints.  In essence, it was the best due to your 

generous support.   

 

The event, which was Thursday - May 19
th
 at the Benziger Family Winery, was attended by 

nearly 250 attendees including our six survivors and many of their rescuers, as well as families, 

friends and co-workers.  The event highlighted several significant rescue/saves in which 

Emergency Medical Services providers and Emergency Department staff participated as a team in 

saving the lives of our 2011 survivors.  Again, in closing, I want to thank you for your 

tremendous support and generosity.  We look forward to your involvement in future years.  I will 

notify you of the date that we will be running an ad in the Press Democrat, thanking all of our 

sponsors.    Take care. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Ken Bradford 
 

Ken Bradford, Chairman 

 

 


